Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

The registration window open on Monday, April 8 for transportation requests. All students at Northeast Middle will be required to re-register for transportation for the 24 - 25 school year. The reapplication form will be on our website and in the main office.

Report cards will go home on Tuesday, April 9. If your child is at risk of not being promoted to the next grade, a letter will be included with the report card. A follow up meeting will also be scheduled to help the students finish in a positive way that would allow them to get promoted.

On Monday, April 8 at 9:00 am, we will host a rising 6th grade breakfast for all parents of upcoming 6th graders.

Saturday school was held on this past Saturday. If your students are interested in coming to Saturday school, they must request a form from their teachers and the form must be returned by Wednesday of each week. We will have another session this Saturday, April 13. This is a great opportunity to get ahead in Math, ELA, make up work and to make up absences for students.

Athletics this week:

Baseball/Softball
Monday, April 8 - @Mendenhall
Thursday, April 11 - @Home vs. Western

Track
Wednesday, April 10 - @Home vs. Western

Those are all of the announcements for this week. Let's continue "Charging Ahead" and let's have a great week.
